Pool Campus Placement Drive for Google & BMW through CPM India at Samalkha Group of Institutions 
Samalkha Group of Institutions organized a “Pool Campus Placement Drive” for Google & BMW by CPM India at SGI Campus on 29th July 2014 for B.Tech (CSE/IT/ECE/ME)/MCA/BBA/MBA Batch 2013 & 2014.
Google is an American International corporation specializing in Internet-related services and products. These include online advertising technologies, search, cloud computing, and software. 
BMW is headquartered in Munich, Bavaria. It also owns and produces Mini cars, and is the parent company of Rolls-Royce Motor Cars.
For Google & BMW by CPM India, the recruitment process at Samalkha Group of Institutions started with Group Discussion. Group Discussion of more than 2 hour took place followed by Personal Interview round. More than 200 candidates appeared for Group Discussion round. After this round of interview, candidates were shortlisted by Google & BMW by CPM India for further processes at their premises.

Recruitment process was started through online registration till 28th July 2014 through SGI web portal where more than 2000 candidates enrolled them for the campus placement drive and more than 200 candidates reported for indulging in the recruitment process. Candidates got designation as “Response Executive & Sales Specialist”. Various Colleges participated in this Drive like Manav Rachna College of Engineering-Faridabad, Hindu College of Engineering-Sonepat, Lingyas-Faridabad, Lovely Professional University-Jalandher, Panipat Institute of Engineering & Technology(PIET)- Samalkha, NSIT-Dwaraka, N.C-Israna, Amity University-Noida, , JMIT-Radaur, RPIIT-Karnal, Ajay Kumar Garg College-Ghaziabad, Maharshi Dayanand University-Rohtak, Delhi Institute of Technology & Management-Ganaur, GIET-Sonepat etc. The event proved to be a successful due to dedicated efforts of Mr. Vishal Dora (TPO). Mr. Yogesh Kumar (HR Executive Manager of the company) congratulated the students and thanked the Management of SGI.

Prof. (Dr.) Rajesh Goel, Director, SGI congratulated the students for their achievements. 

